
From: Chambers - Hatcher VP  

Sent: Tuesday, 10 October 2017 3:27 PM 
To: Luis Izzo; Kyle Scott 

Subject: FW: Alpine Resorts Award (AM2016/30) [HWL-HARMERS.FID839861] 

 
Dear Mr Izzo, 
 
Re: AM2016/30 Alpine Resorts Awards 
 
I refer to the email below and the attached F52 Applications for Orders for the Production of 
Documents.  
 
Could you please urgently respond to the orders for the production of documents by 5.00pm 
Wednesday 11 October 2017.  
 
Please reply  
 
Kind regards,  
 
Helen Hamberger 
Associate to Vice President Hatcher  
 
Fair Work Commission  
Tel: (02) 9308 1812 
Fax: (02) 9380 6990  
chambers.hatcher.vp@fwc.gov.au          
 
Level 10 Tower Terrace 
80 William Street  
East Sydney NSW 2011 
www.fwc.gov.au 
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